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Year ahead 
2022 - 23 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
Meithrin – Kali Paskell-Sewell 
Derbyn – Olivia Jones 
              Osian Walton 
Shakespeare – Amina Sugulle 
Dahl – Ben Collins 
Kipling – Ezra Brown 
Shelley – Lakshmi Elango 
Byron – Saif Albalawi          
Milton – Hannah Laithwaite 
Masefield – Rhys James 
                 Maciej Osiedlewicz 
                 Taya Bailey 
Ceiriog – Finley Lock 
Thomas – Cadyn Sparrow 

 
Well done!   Da’ iawn! 

 
   

   

 
 
Summer Term 2023 
19/6: INSET DAY 
24/6: Summer Fayre 
26/6 – 14/7: Year 4 Swimming 
7/7: Reports home 
18/7: Leavers BBQ 
20/7: Leavers Assembly 
21/7: End of term 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 

On Tuesday, as part our topic "Darwin's Delights", Year 5 & 6 
were visited by some members of the WHPU association. They 

talked to pupils about how pigeons are trained, how to look after 
them, how they race and even brought some along for the pupils 

to meet. We also found out about famous pigeons and famous 
pigeon fanciers and some notorious stories. Many thanks the 

association for coming to see us. 

PTA Summer Fayre 
 

Don’t forget the Summer Fayre is 
on Saturday 24th June, 12pm – 

2pm. 
 

Non-School Uniform Day – On 
Thursday 15th June children are 

invited to wear their own clothes for 
a Tombola donation; bottles, tins, 

chocolates and toiletries 
Jolly Bags – will be sent home 

with children next week. Please ask 
your child to decorate the bag and 

we would be grateful if you could fill 
the bag with goodies; sealed 

sweets, small toys, pencils etc. seal 
and return to school as soon as 

possible. 
Raffle Tickets – 2 books of raffle 

tickets per family will be sent home 
next week. Please return any sold 

tickets in the money bags provided. 
We hope you can all make the 

fabulous Fayre! 
 

Fairfield Commemorative Tea 
Towels 

 
To celebrate 70 years of Fairfield 

Primary School the PTA have 
organised commemorative tea towels 
featuring brilliant self-portraits of the 

children.  
The pictures were used to create two 
unique tea towels: one for Nursery - 
Year 2 and one for Year 3 - Year 6. 
The prices are £4 for 1 tea towel, £7 

for 2 and £10 for 3. 
 

If you would like to place an order, 
please send an envelope into school 

with your child’s name, class and 
quantity required with the correct 

money. 
Thank you. 

 

  

A big thank you to 
Maddie Sergeant’s 
mum for helping to 
transport furniture 

from HSBC 
Penarth donated 

due to the closure 
of the branch. It 

has spruced up our 
foyer nicely and we 
are grateful for the 

donation. 


